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 CNRP FILES TECHNICAL REPORT  

AND REVISED INFORMATION CIRCULAR 

 

Toronto, Ontario, September 28, 2015 – CNRP Mining Inc (CSE:CND) (“CNRP” or “the 
Company”) announces that, as a result of review by staff of the Ontario Securities Commission, 
we are issuing the following news release to clarify our disclosure. 

When the Company became listed on the CSE on April 17, 2013 it remained an 85% subsidiary 
of Winston Resources Inc (“Winston”). The Company relied upon the fact that the Elmtree 
project technical report addressed to the Company and Winston had previously been filed on 
SEDAR on May 28, 2012.  Upon listing, the Company should have also filed the same Elmtree 
technical report under the Company’s profile and not just relied on the filing previously made by 
Winston. The Company has now filed the Elmtree technical report under its own SEDAR profile 
on September 11, 2015. 
 
In relation to the Summary Compensation Table on page 12 of the Information Circular filed May 
27, 2015, there was an error. The amount of $30,000 should have been included in the Table as 
disclosed in Note 10 of the July 31, 2014 annual financial statements. The Company has filed a 
revised Information Circular on SEDAR. 
 
The Company is also currently in discussions with staff of the Ontario Securities Commission 
regarding certain matters affecting its financial statements and management discussions and 
analysis (MD&A) for the year ended July 31, 2014 and the nine month period ended April 30, 
2015. We expect to refile certain of these documents in due course. 

About CNRP Mining 

CNRP is a Toronto based mineral company which owns 100% of the Elmtree Gold Project in 
New Brunswick, Canada. For more information please see www.CNRPmining.com or contact 
Danny Wettreich at (416) 628 9879 or dw@CNRPmining.com  

 



Forward-Looking Information: This press release may include forward-looking information within the 
meaning of Canadian securities legislation, concerning the business and trading in the common stock of 
CNRP Mining Inc. The forward-looking information is based on certain key expectations and assumptions 
made by the company’s management. Although the company believes that the expectations and 
assumptions on which such forward-looking information is based are reasonable, undue reliance should not 
be placed on the forward-looking information because the company can give no assurance that they will 
prove to be correct. These forward-looking statements are made as of the date of this press release and the 
company disclaims any intent or obligation to update publicly any forward-looking information, whether as 
a result of new information, future events or results or otherwise, other than as required by applicable 
securities laws. 

The CSE has not reviewed, approved or disapproved the content of this press release 

 
 


